
Are you planning on retiring  
this coming year? 

 
This workshop is for you!  

 
• Get your questions answered 

• What you need to know and do 
• Setup individual counseling 

CalSTRS and APLE workshops are free to members and their spouses or partners. 

Please RSVP by  
December 4th, 2024 

 : shartman@aple.org 

: (714) 970-3700 

Join us! 
Dec 9th 

Planning to Retire? 
You’ re invited to attend  

4:00-5:30pm 

APLE 
1250 N. Lakeview Ave. 

Ste. A 
Anaheim, CA 92807 

Don’t miss 
this unique 

opportunity to 
gain control 

of your          
financial                   
future! 


